
From: Soura, Christian
To: Barton, Melanie <mbarton@eoc.sc.gov>

Date: 12/12/2013 4:33:27 PM
Subject: RE: Question

Attachments: (2013-12-12) K-12 Tech Initiative - Printout (v02).pdf
(2013-12-12) Reading Coaches - Printout (v01).pdf

                Thanks.  I’m attaching a revision on the technology money (now uses the new ADM counts and poverty 
indices).  Also attaching a first pass at reading coaches.  We’d pay 100% for a coach in schools with Not Met 1 or 2 
above 30%, and then we’d pay 50% for a coach in an elementary school between 10% and 30%.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Barton, Melanie 

Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2013 4:09 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: RE: Question
 
If you ever need any help after hours, I’m available. 
 
Melanie
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2013 4:07 PM

To: Barton, Melanie

Subject: RE: Question
 
                Thanks – we have a pretty long list of outstanding questions over there, so I was hoping not to tack on 
another one.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Barton, Melanie 

Sent: Thursday, December 12, 2013 2:01 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Subject: FW: Question
 
Here is the ADM count. I got it directly from SCDE. I still have a few friends left there.
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Melanie
 
Sincerely,
 
Melanie Barton
Education Oversight Committee
(803) 734-6148
 
Email correspondence to or from the SC Education
Oversight Committee email account may be considered
public information and subject to release under the
SC Freedom of Information Act or pursuant to subpoena.
This email transmission is intended solely for the use of
the individual or entity to whom it is addressed.  If you
have received this communication in error, please notify
the sender by replying to this message and delete the
original message immediately.

 

 

The information contained in this transmission is intended only for the use of the person(s) named above. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply email. The South Carolina Department of Education is neither liable for the 
proper and complete transmission of the information contained in this communication nor for any delay in its receipt. To reply to 
the agency administrator directly, please send an email to postmaster@ed.sc.gov. Communications to and from the South 
Carolina Department of Education are subject to the South Carolina Freedom of Information Act, unless otherwise exempt by 
state or federal law.
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